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The Warren County Sheriff’s Office is joining with other law enforcement agencies 
around the state of Ohio by providing additional patrol units during Super Bowl weekend 
for the enforcement of traffic violations.  This Blitz weekend runs between January 30 
through February 4, and deputies will be focusing on the enforcement of speed, seat belt 
use, and driving while intoxicated offenses.   
 
The Sheriff’s Office received a Selected Traffic Enforcement Program (STEP) grant from 
the State of Ohio to provide additional patrols throughout the next year.  We will be 
focusing patrols during various holidays throughout the year in an effort to reduce traffic 
fatalities and injuries as a result of dangerous driving.  
 
The Super Bowl blitz begins at noon on January 30 and ends at midnight on February 4.  
We urge sports fans who choose to drink while celebrating to make alternative 
transportation arrangements in advance in order to be prepared.  Remember, fans don’t 
let fans drive drunk!  The life you save by being safe might be your own.   
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